
1

Roberta DiMezza

From: Kathleen Lilla <mscc2@verizon.net>
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2024 8:21 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: House Bill #H 7100

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

My name is Kathleen Lilla Pawtucket RI. 
 
Please vote against House Bill H 7100.  It is another example of some people thinking they have the 
right to control another person's life.  This is very dangerous for ALL OF US, since we will ALL be in a 
vulnerable state at certain times in our lives.  God is the only one Who should be in charge of every 
person's life and death. 


